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Comments: Dear Josh, I hope the Plan process stays on track as to purpose. Inventory for Wild lands is 5000

acres, no roads (illegal roads ok) and opportunity for solitude, etc. It is NOT 'we got too much wilderness' or 'we

don't need no more lockup'. Those sentiments have no place in the Plan process. Evaluation must address

quality for long term protection. Final evaluation is to recommend to Congress for addition to the Wilderness

system. The Wilderness Act of 1964 says that if an area is qualified for Wilderness (outstandingly remarkable) it

shall be put in the system. That is a congressional decision, not a local prejudice. 'Enough wilderness' is all that

was created, we just have not designated it yet due to political ignorance.


